
C I T Y O F C O R A L G A B L E S 
 

- M E M O R A N D U M - 
 

 

TO:     OFFICER ALEXANDER ORTEGA             DATE:     MAY 9, 2023 

            UNIFORM PATROL DIVISION   

    
FROM:                                 

sdfjsdf   

       

EDWARD J. HUDAK, JR. SUBJECT:  

 CHIEF OF POLICE       OFFICER OF THE MONTH – 

MARCH, 2023 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS!  The Awards Selection Committee has selected you to be the recipient 

of the Officer of the Month Award for March 2023, based on your excellent service described in 

the attached nomination. 

 

ON BEHALF OF THE CORAL GABLES POLICE DEPARTMENT AND THE 

CITIZENS OF OUR COMMUNITY, THANK YOU FOR YOUR OUTSTANDING LAW 

ENFORCEMENT SERVICE! 

 

As the selected Officer of the Month, you will be recognized at the next Commission Meeting 

scheduled for Tuesday, May 23, 2023, at 8:30 am.  Please mark your calendar.  Your attire for 

the Commission meeting will be your Class A Uniform.  If an emergency arises that creates a 

conflict, please contact your immediate supervisor so they may notify the Chief of Police.  In 

recognition of this honor, we will be posting your picture in the Lobby of the Police Department. 

 

You will be awarded eight (8) additional hours of annual leave from the City.  Further, you will 

be honored by The Kiwanis Club of Coral Gables at a luncheon to be set for a future date.  

You will also be presented with a Certificate of Appreciation by the F.O.P.A. (Fraternal Order of 

Police Associates); please call Aaron Glasser at 305-794-5892 to make arrangements. 

  

Attachment 

 

Copies to: 

   

Raquel Elejabarrieta, Human Resources Director 

Aaron Glasser, FOPA 

Yvette Diaz, Finance Department (Payroll) 

Maria Garcia, FOP 


